From: Mavis Ralph [

Sent: 16 May 2023 21:44

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great
Hallingbury

| strongly object to this proposal.

With the recent increase in residential developments along the B1256, and no doubt more to come,
traffic flow to/from the M11 will continue to increase and with it more noise/air pollution as has
already been raised in previous comments and this development will only add further to this.
Congestion on the J8 roundabout will become intolerable.

It seems that local residents are to be hemmed in by traffic at both ends of the B1256 with the
recent commencement of the development at the A120 end.

Where will the development of the B1256 end?

Regards,
Mavis Ralph





